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NAME/DEPARTMENT/AGENCY: Pamela Brownell, Director, Franklin County Emergency 
Management 
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============================================================================ 

Emergency Management Board Report 

Information Items  

1. Digital Kiosks were step-up and programed 11/24/20. 
2. Message Boards have arrived and are in the process of getting tags for them in order to put 

them out in the community. 
3. Items for the care bags for the venerable population are arriving and EOC staff and beginning 

to assemble them. 
4. EOC Staff continues to work Hurricane Sally from 09/12/20 and continues to work with FDEM 

and FEMA. 
5. EOC Staff continue to participate in the NOAA Tropical Weather Training.  
6. EOC has submitted our New LMS Plan and corrections to the state and are awaiting approval. 
7. EOC Staff along with our CERT Volunteers continue to distribute washable & reusable cloth 

mask throughout our community.  We have partnered with the City of Carrabelle and City of 
Apalachicola Chamber of Commerce along with the St. George Island & Eastpoint Visitor 
Centers to assist with distribution to local businesses and residents.  We will continue this 
effort as long as supplies are available.  

8. EOC Staff are working diligently with DOH Staff regarding the COVID-19 virus.  This includes 
hosting meetings with representatives from DOH, Sheriff’s Dept. Weems, EMS, as needed.  
We also are assisting with Conference Calls, information distribution from DOH via Alert 
Franklin, Facebook and our EOC Website. 

9. EOC Staff continue to participate in conference calls with State DEM, Region 2, DOH, FEMA, 
etc. regarding COVID 19.  We also continue to update WebEOC with Local State of Emergency 
and SitReps. 

10. EOC Staff continue to work on FEMA reimbursement claims from Hurricane Michael. This 
includes working with FEMA staff regarding mitigation of damaged parks, roads, etc.  
Mitigation takes some time but EOC Staff continue to work diligently with FEMA Staff on the 
most beneficial repairs for Franklin County.  We are in contact with our PDMG regularly 
regarding these projects and will update the Board as soon as the State Review is completed. 
EOC Staff has also began the FEMA reimbursement claim process for COVID-19 and Hurricane 
Sally. 

11. Copy of the DOH Dashboard regarding COVID-19 Cases in Franklin County as of 
11/24/20 at 11:00 am (see attached document) 

 


